MEMO

To:  Members and Friends of CU2C2
From:  The Steering Committee for the Society of Unitarian Universalist Retreat Center Executives: Ellen Chulak (Murray Grove Association), Janet James (Camp deBenneville Pines), Craig Lentz (Ferry Beach), Felicity Pickett (UU Rowe Camp and Conference Center), Mike Schwab, and Tom Warth (The Mountain).

On December 12-14, 2006, the retreat center leaders listed above met at UU Rowe Camp and Conference Center to discuss the needs of retreat center executives.  The result of this meeting was a decision to create the Society of UU Retreat Center Executives with the mission and criteria for membership described below.

Mission:  The mission of the Society of UU Retreat Center Executives is to build the professional leadership capacity needed to strengthen and sustain healthy and successful UU affiliated Retreat Centers. 
Members of the Society will meet the following criteria:  Be the paid professional leader of a UU affiliated Retreat Center who reports directly to the Board of Directors/Trustees and is accountable for the year-round general health of the retreat center including its administration and mission fulfillment.
The initial priorities of the Society are to:

· Reach out to all eligible participants 

· Create awareness of the existence and mission of the Society
· Create a multi-year plan for achievement of the mission

· Increase collaboration among its members

· Develop an intentional support and learning community for the betterment of its members.
Relationship with CU2C2:

· This will be a stand-alone Society
· This Society will apply to the Unitarian Universalist Association for Independent Affiliate Status
· This Society is not intended to replace CU2C2

· We expect that decisions about involvement in CU2C2 will be made by individual retreats centers and/or conferences.

For more information on the Society of Unitarian Universalist Retreat Center Executives, please contact Ellen Chulak, interim chair, at ellen@murraygrove.org, or Craig Lentz, interim recording secretary, at fbcraig@maine.rr.com.

